
 
Dated: 10/09/2025 

 
 

CORRIGENDUM 

Sub: Re-scheduling of On-the-spot-counselling for admissions through 
Lateral Entry in programmes under SFASH  

 

This is to inform all concerned that the On the Spot Counselling for 
lateral entry for programmes under Skill Faculty of Applied Sciences & 

Humanities which was scheduled for 11/09/2025 has been rescheduled to 

15/09/2025. 
 

All interested candidates are advised to report for on the spot counselling 

on 15/09/2025 between 09:00 A.M. to 11:00 Noon with all necessary 

documents (Photocopy and original), photographs and prescribed fees at 

SVSU, Dudhola Campus as notified on university web site on 3-9-2025. 
All other instructions will remain same as per earlier notification.  
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